

OUR LADY OF GUADALUPE PARISH

694 Weston Road, Toronto, Ontario M6N 3R2 Tel: (416) 767-8658 Fax: (416) 767-6455 e-mail:olgpoffice@guadalupetoronto.com

September 26, 2018

To: Rory McGuckin, Director of Education, TCDSB

Cc: Stephen Carey
Principal
Blessed Archbishop Romero CSS

On October 14, 2018. the Catholic Church officially recognize the sainthood of Oscar Romero, Archbishop of San Salvador, who was martyred as he was celebrating Mass: The canonization of Blessed Archbishop Oscar Romero will take place in Rome by Pope Francis, so on Behalf of Our Lady of Guadalupe Parish I am pleased to endorse the TCDSB's name change from Blessed Archbishop Oscar Romero to Saint Oscar Romero Catholic Secondary School.

Thank you for your consideration.

Fr. Ricardo Quinones

Pastor